
  

Week of Sunday, Jan. 29, 2017 

 

Nighttime Lane, Ramp Closures Jan. 30: Crews are expected to do final 
striping on several northbound ramps and a portion of northbound I-5 at Camino 
de Estrella beginning at 10 p.m. Monday, Jan. 30. In addition to lane 
closures, the work will require closing these ramps: 

 Northbound I-5 off-ramp to Avenida Vista Hermosa 
 Northbound I-5 off-ramp to Camino de Estrella 
 Camino de Estrella loop on-ramp to northbound I-5 
 Camino de Estrella straight on-ramp to northbound I-5 
 Northbound I-5 off-ramp to PCH/ Beach Cities/ Camino Las Ramblas 

Ramps are scheduled to close consecutively, not concurrently. 

Pothole Repair: Crews are continuing to repair potholes caused by recent 
rainstorms. Please use caution while driving through the project area.   

Rescheduled! Extended Closure of Camino Las Ramblas On-Ramp to SB I-
5: Crews are set to close the loop on-ramp from westbound Camino Las 
Ramblas to southbound I-5 from 10 p.m. Friday, Feb. 3, to 5 a.m. Monday, 
Feb. 13. During the closure, crews will realign the ramp to accommodate the 
widened freeway. Motorists will be detoured to Doheny Park Road and 
southbound Pacific Coast Highway to access southbound I-5.  
Please be advised, dates and times are subject to change if there is inclement 
weather or if there are other unforeseen operational factors.  

 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YUQgbwfYqhyZS-wKF-5VwYVuagGEVU_4Jm2YvvNoHZqVwq7eHOEY2x6St_8XmfTYBIBgXmxiQm3Qr7nr2MNyNkDCzJNYAPuGZ1hV2tZyp_H0g5ETI_YxR5vLLfDv6FQCP2VZzFeFVtciyQSM0ZW_8qFLdlBfcPfe6DPXKJJJ5SXcbb6x4Dd7FQ==&c=Btq37dWz3YQyvurEYLKSGEifwGIJ_VbjwQrdmb1StrpIoN53IuY-ug==&ch=nV9Y_2Eiowd4dSMH4mbuVSeu4o0v3I-LhEIFrSN4Og81v3CC4wctwA==

